
Proposal Analysis for the Well Benchmark Survey 

Mission Springs Water District – Board of Directors Meeting Date(s):  March 13 & 17, 2025 

Date of Solicitation:  December 2, 2024 

Due Date for Submittal:  December 19, 2024 

Below are the three proposals received from the District’s current on-call consulting engineers for the 

Well Benchmark Survey: 

 TKE Engineering: $12,940.00 

 Provost and Pritchard: $19,620.00 

 MSA Consulting: $38,000 

Staff reviewed the three proposals received and selected TKE Engineering, Inc. as the most qualified for 

this project given their surveying experience and their knowledge of the requirements of the benchmark 

survey.  TKE is capable of performing the necessary work within their cost proposal and schedule.  District 

staff will coordinate with TKE Engineering to gain access to survey the wells and have it completed within 

the project schedule of 45 calendar days.   


